
Long Lake #58 First Nation in partnership with the Anishinabek/Ontario

Fisheries Resource Centre will be completing a Northern Pike

Presence/Absence Assessment on Raynar Lake during the spring of 2025.

Beginning in May, Long Lake #58 First Nation and A/OFRC staff will be

on the lake assessing the presence/absence of Northern Pike with non-

lethal capture methods. The information collected during this project will

help provide an understanding of the status and overall health of Northern

Pike in Raynar Lake.

For more information, contact:

Corey Mandula, Senior Fisheries Technician 

coreymandula@aofrc.org
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The A/OFRC is a not-for-profit organization that serves as an independent

source of information for communities within the Anishinabek Nation. The

Centre provides information and recommendations for sustainable fisheries

management, reports of stock status, evaluates stresses on fish populations and

habitats, and offers technical support.


